The City of Oregon will be flushing fire hydrants on the following dates:

April 6th – 10th , 2020 - North of Rt. 64
April 13th – 17th, 2020 - South of Rt. 64  
The flushing is a requirement of the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency and a recommendation of the Insurance Services Office.   
City water may be rusty during this operation and residents should refrain from washing clothes etc. during the hours of the flushing operation.  At night if your water is rusty, allow the cold water to run until it clears up.

Please run for 2 weeks, the papers dated for the last 2 weeks of March 2020.
Thank you,

Charlene Ruthe
City Clerk

City of Oregon

815-732-6321

